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Hines Park Cider Cruise – October 20 – What a beautiful day this was.  The weather was 

wonderful and the fall colors thru Hines Park were beautiful and our meal at the Senate Coney 

Island was delicious.  

Again, this year the Christmas Decorations are in place in the park as they prepare for the 

display opening November 21.  The fabulous 5 miles of 47 giant displays and 1 million lights is 

open nightly for $5.00 per car.  The display entrance is at Merriman Hollow.  This is a display 

that should not be missed.  

The Planning Meeting for the 2020 year is Saturday November 9, at St. Paul’s Presbyterian 

Church, 27475 Five Mile Rd., Livonia (Just west of Inkster Rd) starting with lunch at 12:00.  

Prepare your favorite Crock Pot of Chili, an appetizer or dessert and call/text JoAnn (248-719-

0160) or e-mail at joannbill801@comcast.net by Friday November 8 with what you will be 

bringing.  The club will provide water, pop and coffee.  Also bring suggestions for the club’s 

monthly activities to make 2020 an exciting and different year.  

In less than 2 months Santa Claus will be coming down your chimney to fill your Christmas 

Stocking with cheer but our annual Christmas Party is only 1 month away.  Sunday December 

1, 23400 Park Place Banquet Hall, Dearborn, 4:00. We will be entertained by the Tabasco Cats 

specializing in New Orleans Style music, Dixieland, Jazz & Blues and of course Christmas tunes.  

As a gift from the club each reservation will receive a bottle of wine.  Please complete the form 

in this newsletter and return with your check of $35.00 per person to be received by Friday 

November 22.  

With our year coming to an end, yearly membership dues are due by January 1, 2020.  Don’t 

miss out on events for the 65th year of the Thunderbird and pay your dues today.  

JoAnn Rodriguez, President 
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Advisor:   
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2019 Schedule of Events:  
 

Jan 26 (Sat) – Speaker St. Paul’s Church   
 

Feb 23 (Sat) – Tour Detroit Public Library  
  
March 30 (Sat) - Roush Industries 
  
April 6 (Sat) – Stahl Mfg. 

  

May 18 (Sat) – Spring Dust Off Road Trip 
 

June 23 (Sun) – Automotive Hall of Fame 
 

July 21 (Sun) – Annual Picnic 
  
Aug 11 (Sun) – Pre-Dream Cruise  
 

Aug 25 (Sun) – Hines Park Cruise  
 

Sept 15 (Sun) – All T-Bird Day 
  
Oct 20 (Sun) – Hines Park Cider Cruise  
 

Nov 9 (Sat) - Planning Meeting  

(please note date change) 
 

Dec 1 (Sun) – Annual Christmas Party   

 
                                                     

Bob Smillie – 248-910-8031 

 

                                                                 

 



 

WWTC Annual Christmas Party 

Sunday December 1, 2019   

 Park Place Banquet Hall 

23400 Park St 

Dearborn, MI    

The Clubs Annual Christmas Party will be held at the Park Place Banquet Hall.   

Plan on joining us for an entertaining evening 

Appetizers 4:00     Dinner 5:00      Cash Bar     Entertainment 

Family Style Dinner 

$35.00 per person 

Round of Beef, Pork Loin, Chicken 

Vegetable, Potato, Salad, Bread, Dessert, Coffee & Tea                                                          

Make check payable to Water Wonderland Thunderbird Club and mail to P.O. Box 2597, 

Taylor, Mi 48180 to arrive no later than Friday November 22, 2019. 

Members Name ____________________________________________ 

WWTC MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS ARE DUE 

Don’t be left out of the 2020 fun.  Get you renewals in the mail to WWTC P.O. Box 2597, 

Taylor, MI 48180, by January 1, 2020. 

             Name(s)_____________________________________________ 

Email Newsletter, $25.00/member family/year 2020__________ 

Mailed Newsletter, $35.00/member family/year 2020 _________ 

International Membership      VTCI#_______ITC#_______Other_______ 

INCLUDE THIS FORM WITH YOUR CHECK.  SHOULD YOU NEED TO MAKE CHANGES, YOU MAY PRINT A 

MEMBERSHIP FORM BY VISITING  www.michigantbirds.org 

Date_______________       Check #_______________                  

 

 

 

 

http://www.michigantbirds.org/


2019 CIDER CRUISE 

 

 

 

 

 



For Sale:  1963 Ford Thunderbird convertible with Roadster package.   

Original rose beige color with matching interior and new white top.  V-8 engine, 390 CID, 300 HP.  Options: 

Power windows, steering, brakes, and seat.  Swing-away steering wheel.  Purchased July, 2002 with odometer 

at 23,449 miles.  Currently reads 36,177 miles.  Asking $38,500.   

Owner: Jim Brady, 734-358-0556.  Ann Arbor, MI.  

 

 

For Sale: 1995 Ford Thunderbird LX 2 Door Coupe 3.8L V6 

Horsepower: 140 hp, Transmission: 4 Speed Automatic, Rear Wheel Drive, MPG: 19 City/25 Highway 
Fuel Tank Capacity: 18 gal., Odometer Reading: 118,795, Condition: Good, Well-maintained, One Owner 
New Battery, New Tires, Features: Cruise Control, Exterior: Champagne, Interior: Tan 
Location: Fenton, MI 
This is a classic Ford T-Bird, with luxury details and aerodynamic style. The car was garaged for many years, it 
is in good condition with years of life remaining. 

Asking Price: $2600/OBO 

If Interested Please Call: (810) 750-0489 

 

 
For Sale:  1961 Thunderbird.  Early Restoration, Factory Colors. Excellent running car. $13900.  

 

Karl Schipper 313-605-1541.  Car stored in Livonia 

 

 



It is the Veteran… 

 
 

It is the VETERAN, not the preacher,  

who has given us freedom of religion. 

It is the VETERAN, not the reporter  

who has given us freedom of the press. 

It is the VETERAN, not the poet,  

who has given us freedom of speech. 

It is the VETERAN, not the campus organizer,  

who has given us freedom to assemble. 

It is the VETERAN, not the lawyer,  

who has given us the right to a fair trial. 

It is the VETERAN, not the politician,  

who has given us the right to vote. 

It is the VETERAN who salutes the Flag,  

Who serves under the Flag,  

Whose coffin is draped by the Flag. 

Land of the FREE, Home of the BRAVE. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

   

  

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

Water Wonderland Tunderbird club  

PO Box 259  

Taylor, MI  48180  
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